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Join us by attending a Community
Open House for the Highway 49 Multimodal  
Corridor Plan. The Plan is needed to provide  
recommendations for the improvement of  
roadway and traffic conditions in order to  
make it safer and easier for pedestrians,  
cyclists and drivers to cross and travel along  
Highway 49. This requires a focus on 
intersections and innovative ways to reduce 
motor vehicle speeds prior to and 
throughout the corridor. 

The Open House will present preliminary 
improvement recommendations as well as the 
phasing of the proposed improvements. 
Graphics showing roadways and trails within 
the study limits, and photos or illustrations of 
possible improvement concepts and strategies 
for the corridor will be available.

Tuesday, July 23rd
5:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

Marian E. Gallaher Ampitheater
at the Madelyn Helling Library

 980 Helling Way, Nevada City, CA

Study Limits: Highway 49 between Highway 20 
and about one-half mile west of Juvenile Hall

Community 
Open House

Nevada City 
Highway 49 Corridor 

Multimodal Plan

Between 5-6pm, please use 
overflow parking below the 

Madelyn Helling Library
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